
 

 
 
 
October 21, 2024      

TO:  Mayor and Members of Council 

FROM: Shanon Kalra-Ramjoo, Acting Deputy City Manager, Public Works  

RE:  COMMUNICATION – Committee of the Whole 2 – October 22, 2024 
 
  Item 8, Report No. 35 
 
 DELEGATED AUTHORITY FOR MAINTENANCE AGREEMENTS WITH 

NEIGHBOURING MUNICIPALITIES 
 

 

Recommendation 
 

1. THAT Recommendation 1 in the Report to Committee of the Whole (2) cited in 
the subject line above be replaced by the following:  
 
That the Deputy City Manager, Public Works, be authorized to enter into and execute 
road maintenance agreements with the Corporation of the Town of Caledon, the 
Corporation of the Township of King, and the Regional Municipality of York on 
substantially the same terms described in this report and in a form satisfactory to 
Legal Services, and to terminate those agreements if required by the Deputy City 
Manager, Public Works. 

 
 

Background 
 

This amendment is intended to clarify Staff’s recommendation.  
 

 

 

For more information, contact Steven Fantin, Director, Transportation & Fleet 
Management Services, ext. 6141. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
 
 
 
Shanon Kalra-Ramjoo, Acting Deputy City Manager, Public Works 
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